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ISSUE: JUVENILE JUSTICE REFORM, CRIMINAL JUSTICE REFORM, PAROLE TRANSPARENCY,

NURSE PRACTITIONERS, UNIONS 

Dear Neighbor,

Happy New Year! I am honored to continue serving you as the State Senator for the 25th

District.

I look forward to our continued partnership to fight for the issues important to our city,

state and nation.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/juvenile-justice-reform
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/criminal-justice-reform
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/parole-transparency
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/nurse-practitioners
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/unions


Please know that your voice is powerful and a critical part of the political process. We have

accomplished so much together; and I have no doubt that we will persevere and continue

strengthening our communities.

Best wishes for a happy and healthy 2018.

Sincerely,

Senator Velmanette Montgomery
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